
September 20, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Dear Cape Cod Catboat Owners, 
 
 On October 1, 2012 Cape Cod Shipbuilding Co. will discontinue the regular production of the Charles 
Wittholz designed Cape Cod Cat. Repair parts for this boat will also no longer be produced and stocked as 
standard production parts. We will, however, not be disposing of any existing parts, jigs, patterns, or molds. 
Should you wish to commission the building of a new Cape Cod Cat or any of its component parts, it will be 
considered as a custom order and billed on a time and materials basis. Please note that Zephyr Spars, a 
subdivision of Cape Cod Shipbuilding Co., will continue to produce all spars, standing rigging, and running 
rigging for this design on a regular basis. For information regarding availability of the remaining parts or to 
discuss a new boat build, please contact our main office at (508) 295-3550. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 Wendy J. Goodwin 
 President, Treasurer  


